
FEEDBACK FROM WORKSITOP PARTICIPANTS 

wORKSHOP DATE - 12.05.22 to 20.05.22 

We, the students of Semester-IV, are astounded and benefited by attending the absolutely 

amazing and enlightening workshop, on our practicum works, dated from 12h of May to May 20 

The seven days' workshop went like this:: 

12.05.22-Gender, School and Society (1.4.6) 

13.05.22-Knowledge and Curriculum Part -I1 (1.4.78) 

14.05.22 & 17.05.22- Creating an Inclusive School (1.4.10) 

18.05.22-Critical Understanding of ICT( 1.4EPC3) 

19.05.22-Yoga Education: Self Understanding and Development (1.4.EPC4)

20.05.22-Optional Paper (1.4.11) 

We totally enjoyed each and every sessions of the workshops and learnt every minute details in a 

very comfortable environment. The presenting style of the topics overwhelmed us. 

At first the relevant theoretical contents on those practicums were discussed through the audio- 

visual and PPT mode. Then the topic of the practicum were presented and discussed elaborately 

before us. Important points and notes were dictated and examples were visualized. 

After the end of each sessions the teacher came in contact with us personally who were having 

some troubles in understanding some critical thing. 

We were very excited and keen to interact with our teachers as they helped us in a very friendly 

manner to clear our all sorts of doubts. 

All the topics were presented in a clear, lucid and engaging way with obvious and immediate 

results which helped us to learn the best. 

We were also benefited by the on-spot group discussions in the workshop. 

We are very lucky to be a part of this kind of workshop for our practicum works which will help us 

to show our creativity on these works in future. Being the frst batch by getting engaged in this kind of 

workshop in the history of our department, we are very glad and proud. 

At the end, we would like to show our gratitude towards our Principal Prof. Amit Kr. De, our dearest 

H.O.D. Dr. Amit Kr. Bera, Workshop Co-ordinator Asst. Prof. Chandan Bhakta and all other professors 
from the core of our heart for giving us the chance to enrich our knowledge through such an amazing 

workshop. We would also like to have more workshops of this kind in future for the betterment of us. 

Date- 20.05.22 Yours Obedient 

The studernts of Semester-IV 

Department of Teachers' Training 

Prabhat Kumar College, Contai 
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